THF S FOUNDATION™

YOUTH ¢ EDUCATION * HEALTH

July 7, 2014

Ms. Donna Oberg

Geneva Community Unit School District 304
227 N. 4™ Street

Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Ms. Oberg:

The4gi Foundation is pleased to support Project Lead the Way’s mission to catalyze a
lifelong interest in science, technology, engineering and math. Future generations will
require exceptional STEM skills to compete in the global economy and we believe
PLTW will play a vital role in making this objective a reality.

We will make a wire transfer for Project Lead the Way this week in the amount of
$192,550. We look forward to learning about the program’s progress in the year ahead.

Best regards,




